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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

March 9-13, 1981 

Monday, March 9 

6:30 p.m. 

8.:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 10 

8: 00 a .m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

1:15-3:00 p.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 11 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 12 

10:00 a.m. 

5:00-6:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Friday, March 13 -~,, 

10: 00 a.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

VIII, 24 

Trustee/Faculty/Administrative Staff Dinner. 
Cafeteria. 

Executive Committee meeting. Broyhill Hall. 

Trustee Committees meet. 

Chapel: Founders' Day. Address by Dr. James 
E. Tull. Professor emeritus- of Theology. 

Trustees - Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Trustees - Committee Reports. Broyhill Hall. 

Debriefing with faculty and Administrative 
Officers. Broyhill Hall. 

Chapel: Dr. J. Carroll Trotter, Professor of 
Preaching and Speech. 

Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Robert Seymore, Pastor, Binkley 
Memorial Baptist Church, Chapel Hill. 

Perspectives in Ministry dinner meeting. Small 
dining room. Dinner from 5-5:30 p.m. (optional). 

Student-Faculty Discussion Group. Mackie Commons 
Room. See notice. 

President's FORUM. Cafeteria. 

Coffee House. Mackie Hall - Connnons Room. 
Sponsored by Student Council. 

THURSDAY DIS-CUSSION The Student-Faculty discussion group will meet 
GROUP: this Thursday at 7:30 p.m. in the Mackie Hall, 

Commons Room. Professor Hewitt will lead this 
week's discussion centering on, "The U.S. and the Soviet Union." All students 
and faculty are welcome. 

TRUSTEES MEETING: The spring meeting of the Board of Trustees will 
take place Monday and Tuesday of this week in 

Broyhill Hall. Trustee meetings are open and any member of the seminary 
community is invited to attend. 

CPR TRAINING The Student Council is sponsoring an American 
COURSE: Red Cross CPR (Cardio-pulmonary Resuscitation) 

course Monday, March 30, and Monday, April 6, 
from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. Both sessions must be attended in order to be certified 

(OVER) 



in CPR techniques. Those interested must sign up in the Student Affairs Office. 
Sign up early since class size is limited to twenty persons. Also, persons 
who are certified in CPR either through the ARC or the American Heart Associatio 
are needed to assist with practice sessions. If you can help, please leave your 
name, phone number and type of certification at the Student Affairs office. 

ALABAMA CLUB: On Friday, March 27 at 10 a.m., the Alabama Club 
will hold an organizational/fellowship meeting. 

Alabama natives and alumni of Alabama colleges plus spouses are invited. Plans 
for the upcoming Alabama Banquet will be discussed. Meet in the Mackie Hal.l 
Conference Room. 

SPRING CONFERENCE: Need a re-charging in Christian Education? Join 
the Spring Conference on Educational Ministry: 

"Church Education for the 80's," to be held March 17-19 at Southeastern. 
Conference personnel include: John Westerhoff, Duke University professor and 
author; Bruce Grubbs, author; Mavis Allen, specialist in teacher training; 
Douglas Anderson, family enrichment supervisor and other Sunday School Board 
representatives. A film festival, dialogues, senior coffee, displays and 
resource materials will be included. The conference is for alumni, current 
students and faculty. Watch for schedules. More information is available 
from Dr. Bruce Powers or Burdette Robinson. 

S.C. CLUB: A brief meeting of the S.C. Club will be held 
Thun.sday, March ·12 after chapel in the Mackie 

Hall Conference Room (second floor). All South Carolinians, past and present, 
are invited to attend. Bring your ideas and concerns. 

ART SHOW: If you are interested in participating in an art 
show on campus, contact Kent Lowther before 

10:30 p.m. at 556-6226 or 556-3435. The Art Show is scheduled for April 22-24 
in the Commons Room and is open to students and staff. The deadline-to submit 
items is April 10. 

FUN AND FELLOWSHIP 
ACTIVITIES: 

Several social events have been planned for your 
enjoyment this week. A group is forming to go 
roller skating on Monday, March 9. Skating and 

skate rentals are free. Meet in Mackie Hall at 7 p.m. A "Coffee House" has 
been scheduled for-rrfday, March 13 at 8 p.m. in the Mackie Hall Commons Room. 
Everyone is invited to share in these times of fellowship and entertainment. 

VIRGINIA CLUB 
BANQUET: 

Tickets for the Virginia Club banquet can be 
purchased in the Student Affairs office or from 
Margaret Tyree in the Women's Dorm. The banquet 

will be held Thursday, March 19 at 7 p.m. in the cafeteria. The banquet is for 
all Virginia students or those interested in ministry placement in Virginia. 
Cost ist only $1.50 and is limited to 100 persons. James Massey, Roy Cotton 
and Chevis Horne will be the guest speakers. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: 

Election of Student Council officers for 1981-
1982, will be held on April 8 and 9. Nominations 

_ are now_open for the positions to be filled. 
Consult your Handbook and Orientation Guide: 1980-81 for a listing of these 
positions as well as qualifications for nominees. Nominee resumes are available 
at the Office of Student Affairs or the Vice President's box, second floor 
Mackie Hall. For more information call Burdette Robinson at 556-6160. Nomi-
nations must close on March 24. 

VIRGINIA CAMPUS 
INTERNSHIPS: 

Mr. Bill Bonner, Secretary of the Dept. of Stu-
dent Work for Virginia will be on campus March 19 
from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m for conferences. 

Students interested in interviewing for one of the 6 internships to be offered 
there beginning the summer of 1981 should see Phyllis Jackson in the FIM Office. 
Mrs. Jackson will schedule appointments to see Mr. Bonner and will have copies 
of the job descriptions of these placements available. The internships are 
offered through M4730-31. Supervised Ministry, M4700 is a prerequisite of 
these courses. 

Material for the Campus· ·Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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